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The activity of the Philatelic Literature Society ceased with the

that time and the beginning of 1922 the Council met to consider the 
future of the Society, and a Special General Meeting was held on 
12 May 1922, (to which persons interested in philatelic literature 
other than Members of the Society were invited), to see if it was 
possible to reconstitute the Society and to renew its work. The 
meeting expressed itself in favour of such a proposal and a Provisional 
Committee was formed. It was decided to carry out in the first

to the Catalogue of the Crawford Library, issued by the Society, 
which Mr. Bacon had had in hand for some years, and for which 
certain of the Society's funds had long been earmarked. This has

A copy of this Supplement to the Catalogue of the Thilatelic Library 
oftttEarlofCravforJ^s been sent gratis to every Member of the

as far as possible for sale to purchasers of the original work, and 
announcement of publication will duly appear in the philatelic press. 

As there will still be a balance of funds after the above Supplement 
is paid for, the Provisional Committee, who see no likelihood of the 
Society's work being continued, propose to call a Special Meeting, of 
which they will give proper notice, to decide how these funds shall be 
used. Proposals will be submitted with such notice, which will be

On behalf of the Provisional Committee, 

H. F. JOHNSON,
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